
 

 

 

PROJECT NOTICE: 

 

TO THE RESIDENTS OF WADE LAFRANCE MEMORIAL ROAD,  

WHOVILLE ROAD & HAWTHORNE LANE 

TSI SNAIHNE, QUEBEC 
 

August 19, 2022 – The MCA Department of Infrastructure, Housing, and Environment is 

advising the residents of Wade Lafrance Memorial Road, and surrounding areas, that the 

road reconstruction will be mobilizing for Phase 2 starting August 22nd, 2022. The general 

hours of operation will occur between 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. daily. The project is 

currently planned to work up to November 2022.  

 

During activity, commuters can expect partial road closures to single-lane traffic. Drivers 

are urged to use extra caution when driving through construction zones; be aware of on-

site workers; obey posted construction signs; and follow the direction of traffic control 

personnel. Please also be aware of potential dangers to pets and pedestrians. All safety 

measures and precautions are planned as part of the project for its duration.  

 

Should you have questions about project, please contact: 
 

Leslie Papineau, A/Director, Technical Project Manager 

Department of Infrastructure, Housing, and Environment 

Phone: 613-575-2341 ext. 1005 

Email: leslie.papineau@akwesasne.ca 

  

Lazore’s Construction is the contractor on-site. For general inquiries, please call 518-248-

7458. 
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